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August 22, 1980

Docket No. 50-245
Docket No. 50-336

A01154

Mr. W. G. Martin, Chief
Region 1
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

References: (1) Letter from W. G. Martin CJSNRC) to
W. G. Counsil (NNECo) forsarding the
results of the combined utspection

50-245/80-09 and 50-336/30-06
(2) Letter from W. G. Counsil (NNECo) to

D. L. Ziemann/R. Reid dated February 13, 1979

Gentlemen:

Millstone Nuclear Pcwer Station, Unit Nos.162
Security Program

Reference (1) forwarded the results of the NRC audit of the Millstone
Nuclear Power Station Security System conducted in June and July of this
year. The scope of this audit did not include the attachment to the
Millstone Modified Amended Security Plan (MASP) that was forwarded by
reference (2). The attachment to the MASP indicates measures which were
taken to compensate for certain features of the MASP which could not be
implemented by February 23, 1979 and the estimated schedule to implement
those features. It was pointed out in reference (2) that the dates of
implementation were dependent upon key items controlled by others, such
as the delivery of materials and operability of complex hardware. This

letter was followed by others on June 19, 1979, October 19, 1979 and
May 12, 1980 to provide periodic updates on progress and revised schedules
based upon items controlled by others. The report of the audit of June
and July 1980 is therefore somewhat misleading as to the degree of
severity of non-compliance items as the report did not take into account
the applicable compensatory measures.
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Mr. W. G. Martin
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
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A summary of the audit findings and the NNECo response to each is
contained in Attachment 1. This attachment contains security related
material and is requested to be withheld from public disclosure in
accordance with 10CFR2.790(d).

Very truly yours,

NORTHEAST NUCLEAR ENERGY COMPANY

' *

W. G. 46unsil
Senior Vice President

By:
W. F. Fee
Executive Vice President
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